Knights of Columbus

Our Lady of the Rosary Council 8104
2348 Collier Parkway
PO Box 1229
Land O' Lakes, FL 34639

Dear Friend;

The Knights of Columbus, Council 8104, representing the Trinity, Lutz, Land O Lakes and Wesley
Chapel areas, would like to take this opportunity to thank you for all your support over the years.

The Knights are asking you to consider being a sponsor for our charity golf tournament to take place
on April 24, 2022, at The Groves Golf and Country Club. This can be accomplished on a corporate level
or a “hole sponsorship”. A hole sponsorship provides you and your company the opportunity to show
community support, as well as providing you with a valuable advertising opportunity by proudly
displaying your company’s name on a sign that will be prominently displayed on the golf course. In
addition, the signs will be posted at Our Lady of the Rosary church where over 3,000 parishioners will
view the signs. The minimal cost for a sponsorship is $100.00.

With this tournament the Knights will provide support to, with your valued assistance,
“Tunnel2Towers”, “Support Our Troops”, and the homeless children of Pasco County (estimated to
exceed 3,000). During the year other fund raisers help us support Special Education programs in our
local public schools, the Boy Scouts of America, the Baldomero Lopez State Veterans Home, Special
Olympics and many more. The important thing is that over 90% of all funds raised by the council
remain in the immediate community. Although the Knights of Columbus is a Catholic Fraternal
organization, the funds are distributed to public charities, helping non-denominationally.

With the Covid Cerisis, this year the needs of our community are greater than ever. The Knights of
Columbus provides an opportunity to you and your company to “team” with us to help the less fortunate
of our community.

The Knights of Columbus has always taken note of the willingness of local merchants, golf courses,
businesses and private citizens, to support these charities. Once again, “THANK YOU? for all your
support. Without your welcomed assistance and partnership, we would not be capable of providing
funding and services to these worthy charities.

We are a 501(c)(8) Tax exempt organization ID # 90-0438728.

The point of contact for this Tournament is Bob Barbero and he can be reached at 813-995-2736 or
bjbar@tampabay.rr.com

Sincerely,

Ben Strakos, Grand Knight




